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Dear Parents / Carers  

Teacher Appointment 

We are pleased to announce that following a thorough recruitment process, Miss 

Grogan will be joining the school in September. Miss Grogan is a teacher with a great 

wealth of experience and will no doubt enhance our provision further.  Miss Grogan 

will be visiting the school next week (27th June) and returning for the move up day on 

the 11th July. We welcome her to our school community and look forward to her 

joining officially in September.  

Teaching Allocations September 2023 / Move up day 

Next week we will be communicating the teaching organisation for 

2023-2024. On the 11th July your child will have the opportunity to 

work with their new teacher in their new classroom for the morning. 

On this day they will learn about the topics being covered in the 

following year, get to know their teacher and find out about any 

events planned for them.   

PTA Summer Fair  

A reminder that FRIDAY 30th June is the school’s summer fair. The fair will start at 
15:30 and run until 18:00. For further information, please see the flyer attached. 

A reminder of the following  

Donations are needed  

 Sweets for stalls 

 Small prizes, such as sports items, teddy bears, stationary packs, 
games etc. (new packaged items only please)  

 A giant teddy 

Please being these donations to drop off on Monday 26th 

 

Helpers needed 

Additional help would be massively appreciated to help run stalls and tidy 
up following the event. If you can help at all, please let the PTA or school 

office know.  

 

 

24th June 2023               

Christleton Village Fete 

on the school field 

26th and 27th June 2023 

EYFS 2023 new starter 

visits 17:00-19:00 

27th June 2023             

Miss Grogan visiting 

school.   

28th June 2023             

Year 6 parent lunch.   

30th June 2023             

PTA Summer Fair.  

3rd-5th July 2023             

Year 5 residential to 

Nant. 

6th July 2023             

Cricket final in 

Warrington. 

10th-13th July 2023             

Bikeability sessions. 

11th July 2023             

Move up morning. 

12th July 2023             

Year 5 parent lunch.  

12th & 13th July 2023             

Stay and Play EYFS 23. 

14th July 2023             

Year 6 Production.   
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Parent Lunches 

 A huge thank you for all your support at our parent lunches so far. It has been lovely to see such support 

and the children enjoying their lunch with family or relatives. Thank you also for the lovely feedback 

regarding the event and the food. We are very lucky to have such a committed kitchen staff. A big thank 

you to Diane and her team! 

 

Residential trips 

 We have one more residential trip before the year ends. However, before this, I would just like to 

thank you, our parent community, for your support with these trips. Our residential 

opportunities for part of our commitment to personal development. As well as the 

physical benefits, these trips are proven to have a positive effect on children’s self-

esteem and confidence levels, thereby improving their emotional health and well-being. I would also like to put on 

record a huge thank you to the school staff who attend these visits. They appreciate the value they hold and put a lot 

of time into planning the trips to ensure maximum enjoyment. There is also the small part of looking after 30+ 

children full time for several days, no easy feat! We couldn’t do these trips without such committed staff.    

 

Charitable Donation 

One of our Year 6 children, Oliver Kimpton, is looking to raise Money for the Little Princess Trust. Oliver, who 

currently has long hair, is going to have his hair cut off. He is going to donate this to the trust. For those who do not 

know, the Little Princess Trust is a charity that provides real hair wigs, free of charge, to children and young people 

who have lost their own hair through cancer. A worthy charity I am sure you will agree. Oliver is also looking to raise 

money for this charity via sponsorship.  

If you feel that you would like to contribute to this cause, please click on the link below. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/sarah-kimpton-

1687458928905?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=page/sarah-kimpton-

1687458928905&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=147e45672afb40a9b5be3f381191663a 

Thank you for any support you may be able to offer. 

 

New Parents 

 A warm welcome to those families new to the school. Welcome to the Christleton Primary School 
Community! We hope that the evening last week provided you with all the information you require 

to support your child as they work towards starting school.  
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Sporting Events 

Cricket 
 
A huge well done to our cricket team who won the SSP cricket finals and have progressed to the county 
finals on the 6th July. We are already incredibly proud of you as a team and your conduct throughout all 
the games played thus far! They were a credit to the school and example of being the best you can be! 
We wish you all the luck on the 6th! 
 
 
Athletics  
 

 It was a pleasure to attend the SSP athletics event last week. All participants represented the school 
fantastically, supported each other and tried their hardest!  

Well done to all the children and a special mention for Eloise, Hollie and Josie who won their heats.  
An extra special well done to Penny (Yr.6) for her 3rd place in Javelin and Cara (Yr.5) for her 1st place in 

the girls’ sprint. Both fantastic achievements!  
 
 
Kind regards,  
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